
 

 

 

City of Wanneroo April School Holiday Program 2022 

 Important Information for Parents and Carers 

 

The City of Wanneroo’s April School Holiday Program has been adjusted 

to respond to Covid-19 restrictions and keep our community safe.  

 

A range of free youth centre drop-in and outreach/park programs will be 

delivered  offering young people the opportunity to engage in a variety of fun 

activities, however no bookings are required and all programs are “drop in”.  

 

This means young people can come and go as they like and City staff will 

not prevent young people from leaving activities. 

 

However, our qualified and experienced staff will monitor young people while 

they choose to engage with the activities on offer. 

 

Program details can be found on the City’s website and Facebook page.  

 

Other Information 

 Aggressive/ abusive behaviour: the City has zero tolerance of 

aggressive or abusive behaviour. Young people may be asked to leave 

the program and staff will make every effort to contact a parent/ guardian 

in this instance.  

 Accident or illness: In the event of accident or illness, City staff will 

attempt to contact parent/ guardians first, and if unable to reach them, will 

call emergency services (if necessary).  

 Photographs: The City reserves the right to use any photographs, digital 

images or film taken at school holiday programs for the purposes of 

advertising, publicity, marketing or promotion. If you do not wish your 

child’s image to be taken, please inform staff.  

 

DISCLAIMER: The City of Wanneroo reserves the right to vary these Terms 

and Conditions (including all fees and charges) at its discretion.  

 

For any queries: 9405 5600 or youth.services@wanneroo.wa.gov.au  

https://www.wanneroo.wa.gov.au/schoolholidayactivities
https://www.facebook.com/CoWYouth
mailto:youth.services@wanneroo.wa.gov.au

